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1. Facility Identification

2. Facility Shutdown Date

3. Dismantled

4. Acknowledgement

5. Certification/Signature of the person responsible for theinformation on this form

BAY AREA AIR QUALITY MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 

FACILITY SHUTDOWN FORM
For surrendering 
All fields are required unless otherwise noted. Please type or print. Tel: (415) 749-4990

Do not use this form if you have a pending permit application submitted with the Air District or have an open Authority to
Construct.

Facility ID # Facility Name

Date of Shutdown (MM/DD/YYYY) 

Are/will all of the devices at the facility dismantled by the above shutdown date? 

After shutdown on the date provided, the owner/operator has surrendered their BAAQMD permits. In order to operate again, 
the owner/operator must apply for and receive permits. 

Check if you understand this statement. 

I hereby certify that I am authorized to complete this form for the facility that all information contained herein is true and correct. 

Name Signature 

Title Phone Number Email - Optional Date

Send to: 
BAAQMD – Engineering Division 

375 Beale Street, Suite 600 
San Francisco, CA 94105 
Email: permits@baaqmd,gov 

ENTERED 



  
 

1500 Warburton Avenue Santa Clara, CA 95050 • 408-261-5292 ·Fax 408-249-0217• www.siliconvalleypower.com 
 

 
May 1, 2024 
 
Sadegh Sadeghipour 
BAAQMD - Engineering Division 
375 Beale Street, Suite 600 | San Francisco, CA. 94105 
ssadeghipour@baaqmd.gov 
 
Re: Permanent Closure of Plant # A0621 - City of Santa Clara Cogen 
 
 
Mr. Sadeghipour,  
 
 
This letter is to inform the District that Plant # A0621 – City of Santa Clara Cogen has been shut 
down permanently and will have no further operations. 
 
Following the closure of California Paperboard who was the long-standing steam customer of the 
City, the one remaining Unit at Cogen (S-1) was shut down and ceased operation on November 11, 
2023.  There have been no operations since this date.  Both combustion turbines (S-1, S-2) have been 
removed and the supplemental duct burners (S-3, S-4) have been disconnected for many years. 
 
The City is aware that our Permit to Operate, expiring May 1, 2024 will not be renewed. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions concerning this notification. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Manuel Pineda, P.E. 
 
Chief Electric Utility Officer 
City of Santa Clara – Silicon Valley Power 
mpineda@santaclaraca.gov 
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